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UAN 2 51983

Docket No. 30-28902 License No.:20-00320-21

MEMORANDUM FOR: Hans Schechter
Office of International Programs

FROM: John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A

SUBJECT: INQUIRY REGARDING APPARENTLY CONTAMINATED SOURCES SHIPPED
BY NEN DuPONT, BILLERICA, MASSACHdSETTS

Enclosed is e copy of correspondence which describes the inquiry by NEN DuPont
into an apparently contaminated source identified in West Germany. Based on the
information provided by the NRC licensee, it does not appear likely that the
contamination originated in this country.

Please contact me if I can be of further assistance.

'Origir.cl E1::na ry:
. .Jo' n D. Xiar e.r an

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: Letter dated April 3, 1987, Dumas to Costello, with enclosures
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